
We Are 
West Hartford —
Open for Business!

Five tips to keep your 
business thriving while we 
improve our community.

We're here to help! For questions or 
more information, please reach out to 
CenterConstruction@westhartfordct.gov



Stay In the Know: Subscribe to our 
newsletter for the latest updates on 
construction progress and changes and 
share key information with your team 
and customers.

Keep Customers Informed: Use 
your preferred communication channels, 
such as social media, text alerts, or your 
website, to keep your customers up to 
date.

Support Your Team: Make sure 
your staff is well-informed with our 
comprehensive FAQ section, so they’re 
ready to assist customers.

Parking & Rideshare Updates: Let 
customers know about any changes to 
parking and rideshare routes. Find more 
details in our FAQs.

Show Your Appreciation: Offer 
special incentives to thank your 
customers for continued support during 
the construction period, whether it's 
punch cards, new menu items, or 
exclusive discounts.

Stay informed! Scan this 
QR code for the latest 
project updates and 
helpful resources.


